
From: Hogle, Danielle
To: Williams, Kristi
Cc: Daly, Marymegan; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; Haddad, Deborah; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: SOC 3463H
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2014 10:25:56 AM

Dear Kristi,

The ASCC Honors Panel reviewed Sociology 3463H and did not approve the course based on the
following:

-          If the instructor wants to admit students to the course that are not in the Honors program
they already have the option to do so.

-          It is not clear how the proposed change benefits the students or the Honors program.
-          The change could make the class fill up faster which could eliminate space for H-students or

drop the level of discourse because the lack of screening means that unprepared students
may be admitted.

-           The ASC Honors Committee and the Honors & Scholars Center must be involved in these
types of requests, which alter university-wide standard enrollment prerequisites for honors
courses.

I will send back the course via curriculum.osu.edu shortly. If you have any questions regarding this
feedback please contact Meg Daly, Chair of the ASCC Honors Panel (cc’d on this email).

Best Wishes, 
Danielle

 

Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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